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Newsletter of the Lincoln Area Soaring Society 
 

President Wilson Hardy called the February 4th, 2020 
LASS meeting to order at Greg’s Restaurant. No one present 
objected to the minutes from “the most productive meeting” 
held on December 3rd, 2019. 

 
BUSINESS NEW AND OLD: 

 
Loren Blinde reported on a swap meet in at Lee Summit 

MO Feb 2nd that he attended. There were around 150 tables 
and he purchased a Windfree kit for $50.00. Loren reports he 
visited with some of the old MWSC gang, Erik Eaton, Larry 
Purdy and at least one of the Fricke’s. Also, for sale was one 
of Jim Porter’s Samurai slope gliders, #71. 

 
The club charter is due. Minimal fees without insurance 

will be $40. Jim didn’t have the club checkbook along so will 
get with the club secretary at a later date. 

 
SAFETY OFFICER REPORT: 

 
Thane reported no serious RC incidents. 
 
The meeting adjourned between 7:30 and 8:00 p.m.. 

Secretary’s Notes 
By Tom Wild 

February Meeting  
Show & Tell 
 

Darin Kelstrom brought what appears to be an 

Alcyone fuselage with a Mystique vertical stab and 
rudder to the meeting. 

The April LASS meeting is 
canceled due to the pandemic 
restrictions. Keep safe, stay 
well!  


